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I OPPOSE [HB 2052]...as written... 

 

Whereas the concept of registration of Data Brokers is a very good idea...forbidding 

Data Brokers from conducting any business whatsoever in Oregon is a Great Idea. 

 

There is way too much personal information floating about the ether and who knows 

what other sources that can be; collected, stored in databases, analyzed and sold to 

others for who knows for what purposes. 

 

The exemptions listed in [HB 2052] make it all too easy for Data Brokers to search 

and collect public records data and then sell this data to anyone. 

 

The fines listed in [HB 2052] are too little to ensure deterrence and or punishment. 

The 'fines and punishments' should be designed to hurt financially and with stiff jail 

sentences. 

 

David S. Wall 

 

Mr. Oregon Concurs..."Don't tread on anyone's data." 


